
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Auburn Residents  

FROM: Public Services 

RE:   Public Services Weekly Report  

DATE:  Week Ending December 4, 2015 

 

Public Services 

 City’s Green Space Litter pick-up – Every morning crews scan the downtown area 

for any litter/debris, clean up cemeteries, trash up when mowing city area green 

spaces, remove trash on Union Street Bypass, Minot Ave, Washington St. 

 Crews were buys picking up numerous items left on the side of the road (debris, 

T.V.’s, mattresses, tires etc.) 

 The construction projects are complete. The design and bidding for the 

upcoming fiscal year is in progress. 

 Sign work around the city continues; replacing and or fixing faded and damaged 

signs, some areas of interest were Old Carriage Rd, Seventh St. Whitman Spring 

Rd.  and any other areas of interest. 

 The Excavation Technician was busy marking out dig safe’s, inspecting both 

private and street excavations, reviewing and issuing Fill, Drive Opening permits 

as well as billing and continues GIS work and did two days of outfall research. 

 Hot patching continues around the City as needed 

 Crews continue installing snow fence where needed 

 Crews worked on winterizing all mowers for winter 

 Holiday Decorations continue to be put up around the City 

 Crews continue to clean up leaves near Lower Turner St., Chestnut Park, Union St., 

Washington St and Pettengill Park, Longley Park. EL Park and Raymond Park. 

 Crews cleaned up the Festival Plaza 

 Supervisor and crews responded to assist Police in closing High St. due to an 

accident. 

 Crews worked on ditching at 425 Stevens Mills Rd., and  180 Second St. 

 One of the crew continue to assist the Electrical Department 

 Crews were out removing the remaining flags on Main St.  

 Crews continue and completed the Salt Brine Pad 

 Crews continue painting basin lines on Monroe, Jefferson and East Hardscrabble 
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 Crews did a great job cleaning up and moving out old items at the Recreation 

Garage to make room for winter storage. 

 Crews attended a Best Management Practices for Snow & Ice Control in Paris 

Maine. 

 Crews were out and about sanding areas of the City where needed this past 

week. 

 


